DORADO BEACH

GOLF PROTOCOLS

Pre-arrival

All Tee Times must be done through online booking or by calling the TPC Dorado Beach Golf Shop at (787) 626-1010. Accurate and
complete information is essential while making a reservation.

Reservations can be made up to 12 days in advance. Tee time intervals will continue to be every 15 minutes.

Effective, Monday, July 20th until further notice: Monday through Thursday - A member may bring up to 3 guests. All guests names
must be registered on the reservation sheet prior to arrival. Friday through Sunday - Only members can play.

Members can pay by charging to their member account or by credit card. Guests can pay by credit card. Cash will not be accepted.

All Member events and tournaments are postponed until further notice, including the Summer League and Doradita member events.

Checking-In

Check in will be at the golf shop. Players must wear a mask and sanitize their hands prior to entering the golf shop. Only 10 people
will be allowed in the shop at the same time.

Walking or riding permitted. If riding, only one person per cart unless they are part of the same household.

Please practice respect and patience on the golf course, team members, and other fellow golfers. Please follow the instructions of
our team members.

Golfers must bring their own clubs. Club rentals will not be available until further notice.

Employees will be there to greet members and assist loading bags; however, they have been instructed not to shake hands.
Members are not allowed into the cart barn or the bag room. Please ask one of our staff members for assistance.

In the locker rooms, no food, coffee, and shoe cleaning service will be available until further notice. Showers and sauna will remain
closed until further notice.

The Practice range and practice putting greens are closed until further notice.

The Golf Academy will be able to teach individual golf lessons using #18 Pineapple. This area will be for our instructors and students
use only and not available to those that are not taking a lesson.

On the Golf Course

The starter will provide tees, scorecards, and ball markers. No communal stocking stations will be available for players.
While on the golf course, all golfers are asked to keep a minimum of 6 feet between each other.

EZ Lyft devices are installed for players to pick up their golf balls at the cup without touching flagstick or the cup.

Please smooth out bunkers with your foot or golf club after play. Bunker rakes will not be available throughout the courses. Player
may take relief from footprints without penalty by dropping the ball inside the bunker at the nearest point of relief, no closer to
the hole.

Course bathrooms will be sanitized on an hourly basis.
Caddies will not be available until further notice.

Trash cans will be available for people to dispose of their own trash at the parking area. We kindly ask that players throw away
their own trash for now.

Beverage carts will be available but players should not touch the beverage carts. A staff member will provide your order on a tray.
The tray will be sanitized between each transaction. Members can pay by charging to their account. Guests can pay by credit card.

The maximum number of players will be of 4 people per group.

The water coolers will be removed from the golf courses.

After the Round

Our staff will ask you if you want your clubs cleaned and will do so practicing social distancing protocols.

Until further notice, the club will not provide hand towels. Players are encouraged to bring their own towels.
Bag storage will remain open and our staff will store golf bags.
The club has adapted the local rules of play under COVID and players may post their scores to their mobile devices. The golf shop

computer for posting scores will not be available.

If you visit one our club restaurants, please follow the protocols of that outlet. All guests must be accompanied by a member to all

our restaurants.



http://members.doradobeach.com/Member-Central



